Maag library receives \$15,000 donation

YSU— Dr. Paul E. Beckman Jr., a retired professor of psychology, recently donated \$15,000 to YSU's Maag Library to establish an endowment for a book collection.

The endowment will be used to purchase books for the Beckman Memorial Collection in memory of Beckman's wife, Mary Beckman, and son, Mark A. Beckman.

The collection will consist of books of literature, music and engineering, three special interests of Beckman, who retired from YSU in 1984.

A Youngstown native, Beckman is a 1937 graduate of South High School and a 1950 graduate of YSU. He earned a master's degree from the Ohio

State University in 1952 and a doctorate form the University of Iowa in 1955. He joined the YSU faculty in 1967.

To contribute to the endowment, call Dr. David C. Genaway, University librarian, at 742-3676, or Dr. Lawrence E. Lobby, vice president, Institutional Advancement, at 742-3119.